
 

 

BOOMburger Halifax Statement on COVID-19 – update  June 6, 2020 

We are happy to re-open our restaurant on a limited seating basis to respect the need for social 

distancing.  We are one step closer to normal operations and regular service to our awesome 

customers! 

We are following the NS Restaurant guidelines on COVID re-opening .  There are a number of 

ways we are managing in this situation: 

Staff: 

- We are wearing masks whenever we are open to the public …please thank our staff for 

helping keep you safe…wearing masks all day is important but not that much fun! 

- Staff are advised not to come to work if they are not feeling well 

- Staff are respecting social distancing as much as possible 

In store cleaning and sanitization: 

- We already had high cleaning standards.  We have heightened them and are conducting 

hourly (or per use) cleaning and sanitization of key high touch areas. 

- Additional handwashing above our normal standard 

- We endeavour to clean each table/picnic table after each use 

Social distancing: 

- Big signs on the front windows to allow customers to understand our offering without 

having to come into the restaurant 

- Social distance markers to help customers understand the flow and where to stand 

- Tables and picnic tables are set up socially distanced 

Thank you for supporting our small local business during this very interesting time.  So enjoy a 

burger and then go have an ice cream will ya?       

Thank you, 

 

Andrew MacIsaac 

Managing Partner 


